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 Since 1993, our local Chattahoochee/Nantahala Chapter 692 of Trout

Unlimited  has served  the local area  by conserv ing and pro tecting our p recious co ldwater fisher ies while

promoting trout fishing in a sportsm anlike manner.  Each ye ar we donate m oney and volun teer countless hours

performing activities which benefit our fellow citizens.  These activities include:

• Cleaning up local rivers and streams

• Creating and improving fish habitat

• Assisting the national fish hatchery in Suches with its annual events:

o Special Kids Fishing Rodeo (for disabled children and adults)

o Veterans Appreciation Day

o Family Fishing Festival

o Seniors Fishing Rod eo

• Working with veterans through Project Hea ling Wa ters and F ly Fishing f or Vets  at the

local VA Clinic in Blairsville.

• Paying tuition for worthy teenage rs to attend a week-lon g Trout Cam p each summ er where

they are taught fly fishing, conservation and sportsmanlike angling.

• Contributing money to intern programs run by the Great Smoky Mountains National Park,

as well as the National Park Service.

• Contributing  money  to organizatio ns such as th e Hiwasse e River W atershed C oalition to

help stabilize river banks and prevent excessive sedimentation.

 

     As a qualified Code Section 501(c)(3) Non-Political Tax Exempt Organization, we hold an annual

fundraiser d uring the F all in order to  sustain the activ ities above for th e following y ear.  This year w e would

like to ask that you consider donating a gift certificate from your business in whatever denomination you feel

is appropriate to help us continue serving our fellow citizens in north Georgia and western North Carolina.

     Your contribution is totally tax-deductible and will provide you with potential new customers for your

business.  Any help you can provide us this year is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Joe Duket

President


